
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear candidates,  
 
 

Thank you for your interest in our residency training program.  
 
At the Schulich School of Medicine & Dentistry, Western University, we specialize in training comprehensive 
family physicians and future leaders in family medicine. We do this through a highly adaptable program that 
includes tailor-made curriculum and educational programs for residents.  

The way we see it, residency is a rite of passage that is much more than just a means to getting a medical license. 
We believe you are the best judge as to what kind of experience will assist you in becoming the physician and 
person you aspire to be.  
 
Our program is built around three core values:  

1. Flexibility – we let you take charge of your own learning 

2. Support – at Western, you're more than just another resident 

3. Dedication – we're committed to your education and training 

 
I can attest that all of the communities that provide training for our program are excellent places to train, live and 
have fun. Southwestern Ontario truly offers an enormous range of enjoyable cultural and recreational activities 
without a hefty price tag. 
 
I look forward to meeting you in person at our information sessions so that I can tell you more about our program. 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Daniel H. Grushka, BSc, MSc, MD, CCFP(EM), FCFP 
Postgraduate Director & Associate Professor 
 
Dr. Christina Cookson, MD, CCFP 
Associate Postgraduate Director & Assistant Professor 
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